
 

Graduated support offer for 

DSL’s   

Promoting the Education of Children with a Social 
Worker’ – What does that mean for Schools? 

 

In this session we will be exploring the detail of the guidance from 
the DfE in respect of the July 2021 publication on ‘Promoting the  

Education of Children with a Social Worker’ including: 

 

• Defining the cohort and what that means for School reporting.  

• How the Virtual School can support Schools to support the  

• education of this cohort.  

• Elaborate on the offer available from Virtual School in respect of 
support, training and collaboration with the Social Care team  

• Looking at what this means practically through sharing detail of  

   individual interventions that have already taken place.  

• At the end of the session there will be an opportunity to ask ques-
tions and look at the development of further tailored or targeted 
support specifically for DSLs in their role supporting this cohort.  

When: Thursday 4th November 2021 from 1000-1100 

How to access the session: Click here to join the meeting  

Please note this will be a very useful session to assist you in  

supporting children with a SW. Resources will be made available. 

Drop in 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YWQ5ZmNjM2MtNjJhNy00NWI5LWIyM2QtYTNmZTZiNTc2YTcz%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%225b68e17b-e5f9-469e-b0cf-bed4fb97f95b%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22c8ec4efa-16f1-4ca5-87a0-99000ca9123a%22%7d

